COLLEGEDALE CREDIT UNION

NOTICE TO MEMBERS OF
Collegedale Credit Union

In order to comply with audit requirements of the National Credit Union
Administration (NCUA) for member accounts of the Collegedale Credit
Union for the period ending December 31, 2024, our auditors will be
distributing statements of accounts to all Credit Union members. If you
do not receive your statement of account, please contact:

Collegedale Credit Union Auditor
1740 44th Street SW PMB 225
Wyoming, MI 49519

Inquiries regarding your account please specify the following
information:

+ Name

% Credit Union

% Address

% Account Number
% Phone Number
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